From: Gallegos, Maria 
Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2017 10:47 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Commissioner Morita, Re: Traveled to Pittsburgh, PA on (7/13 -7/14/2017) 

Good morning Steve,

Commissioner Morita traveled to Pittsburgh, PA to attend a meeting held on July 13 – July 14, 2017.  She was invited by the Big Cities Health Coalition (BCHC) to attend the BCHC in-person meeting and no honorarium was given.  

Thank you,

Maria A. Gallegos | Staff Assistant

Chicago Department of Public Health | Commissioner’s Office

